
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 1, 2022 

 

Greetings from the Pension Boards! 

 

As the provider of benefits to employees across the United Church of Christ, we’re 

acutely aware that the nature of employment in the denomination is changing for 

many and we’re working to adapt to meet the needs of those whose ministries 

aren’t necessarily full-time.  That includes those who are educators in our 

churches, who do that essential ministry in a variety of circumstances. 

 

As one employed by the United Church of Christ in educational ministries, you are 

eligible to participate in Pension Boards benefits programs, even if working part 

time.  These benefits include: 

 

UCC Annuity Plan (if your employer offers it) 

Tax-sheltered annuity (TSA) 

Health Plan 

Dental Plan 

Vision Plan 

Flexible Savings Account 

Pet Insurance 

Life and Disability Insurance 

Free personal, professional financial counseling (with participation in any benefit) 

 

We’re eager to work with you to enhance your financial security, so if you’d like 

to learn more about the benefits above or have questions about how the Pension 

Boards can serve you given your work configuration, please contact me directly, 

and I will connect you with one of our Member Services staff.   

 

With gratitude for your ministry among us, 

 

 



 

 

The Rev. Dr. Jonathan B. Lee 

Director, Church Relations and Operations 

 

jlee@pbucc.org 

(800) 642-6543 x 2718 


